
 

 

 
 
 

25 August 2022 

 
OIA IRO-271 

 
Email: @yahoo.co.nz 
 
 
Kia ora  and , 

Official information request regarding water testing on Paremata Road address.  

I write regarding your official information request dated Friday 29 July 2022 
regarding a test taken at a watercourse leading into your property. 

We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) and determined that we are unable to 
grant your request. 

Pursuant to Section 17(g)(i) of the Act the information you have requested, despite 
all our efforts to locate it, is not information held by Wellington Water nor by 
another local authority.  

Despite our best efforts to find who these people were, which included contacting 
Porirua City Council and Greater Wellington Regional Council, we were unable to 
source any further information. No Wellington Water staff were sent to test water in 
the watercourse above your home. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.  

Ngā mihi 

 
Team Leader, Customer Hub 
Wellington Water Ltd 
 

 




